SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB Lions' Lines

April 23, 2013

KING'S KORNER

We had a good turnout at our last breakfast meeting with Dr. Joe O'Brien, enlightening us on the valuable function of the Lions. Also, eight members attended the service for Maria Pinter's husband. Our sympathy expressed. This is CANDY DAY time. Lists and candy are available now and at our meeting next Tuesday. Locations yielding \$50 an hour are available and we need you. Call for service. A Lions picnic is planned June 8, at OUR Camp Kirby. More info about travel to follow. Keep tuned as more activities and STATE convention approaches, we need you and our charities appreciate. Best for now,

King Lion Dick

NEXT DINNER MEETING

April 23rd, 6:30 PM
Springfield Country Club
Dress Code: Business Casual or better
Health & Welfare Night

Come and join us while we present donations to our many worthy charities involved with blindness and deafness.

LIONS' CALENDAR

Apr 19&20 Candy Day Apr 26&27 Candy Day

May 7 Board meeting, St. Matthews, 7

PM

May 14 Community & Youth Night, 6:30

PM, SCC

May 16-19 Pennsylvania Lions State

Convention at the Radisson

Hotel Valley Forge.

May 21 Breakfast Meeting, 8AM

May 28 Visit to the Center for the Blind

& Visually Impaired

June 1 Chicken BBQ

CBVI MEETING



We will be running car pools to CBVI on May 28^{th} – details to follow.

CANDY DAY

The Springfield Lions Club will be participating in the annual Pennsylvania State Lions Candy Day fund raiser Friday and Saturday, April 19th and 20th and again on April 26th and 27th. The Lions will be giving out rolls of Lions' Mints and asking for donations for the purpose of assisting the Pennsylvania State Lions Foundation as well as Springfield Lions' community, blind and deaf causes. Half of the money raised goes to the PA State Lions and half stays with our club for our own causes.

If you haven't signed up and to get candy, you will have your chance at the next dinner meeting or by calling Dick Wilson (610-358-5111) or Jim Dyson (610-544-2356).

As with most of our events, the amount we raise is directly proportional to members' participation.

SYMPATHY

We are sad to announce the death of Lion Maria Pitner's husband. The memorial service was last Tuesday. Our sympathy and prayers are with Maria and her family.

RECENT EVENTS



Our last meeting was our 65th Anniversary Night. Dick Wilson received a commendation from the Springfield Township Commissioners for his more than 50 yars of service. Lioness Carol Janiczek presented the award. Dick also received a Lions' Presidents' Commendation.

LIONS' LINES

Please send all material for the Lions' Lines to Walt Email Young. is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net). Material must be received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be edited for space and content.



Lion Robert D'Anjolell received an International Presidents' Commendation for his years of service presented by PID Jim Cavallaro.

SLATE OF OFFICERS

Lawrence DeMooy

William Lavery

Joseph Saunders

Robert Tiffany

Frank Udicious

Edmund Rocco

Vacancy

Kathleen Lawless

Fred Huenerfauth

Alexander Massey

James Beermann

Kurt Schaefer

James Harrington, Sr.

The nominating committee proposes the following slate of officers for fiscal year 2013-2014:

President 1st Vice President 2nd Voce President 3rd Vice President Secretary Asst Secretary Treasurer Asst Treasurer Membership Chair 1st Vice Membership Chair 2nd Vice Membership Chair Tail Twister Lion Tamer Directors, term ending 2014:

Richard Patterson

Maria Pitner Kurt Schaefer Fred Huenerfauth

Directors, term ending 2015:

Walter Young Gerald McCabe Mark Godshalk Thomas Citro

Voting will take place at the second regular dinner meeting in April.